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Dear Parent/Guardian,

| am pleased to announce that all of our bus services will be running as normal next week, starting on
Sunday 25th April.

Once again, | apologise for any inconvenience caused.

If you have not had the opportunity to sign up to our WhatsApp group, then please add the number below to your
contact list and send a message with your family surname, this will then add you to the 'Parent Update' broadcasting
list.

AAESS Parent Update: +971 (0) 50 9506014

Please note that your phone number and identity will remain private and will not be shared with other parents and will
be stored on a password protected device.

_This has been set up as another layer of communication from the school to yourselves, where we will post important
information and keep you updated with events.

Once again, | thank you for your support and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

oo f

Andrew Thomas B.Ed (Hons) M.Phil NPQH
Executive Principal
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